
North Coast Integrated College 

 

Formal Policy 

 

The school formal is a social occasion which allows our young people the opportunity to organise 

and plan an event. It is a positive social occasion for both staff and pupils. 

  

Along with the Principal and Senior Leadership Team, the Head of Sixth Year and Head of Fifth Year 

will decide who is allowed to attend the formal. 

Students whose attendance is below 50% will generally not be permitted to attend the formal. 

Students will be allowed to leave school at 12pm the day of the formal; they will not be marked 

absent. 

Students must pay for their ticket in advance and give the name and contact details of parent or 

guardian of their guest. 

Guests should not be over 19 years of age or under 15 years of age. 

North Coast Integrated College pupils are responsible for the behaviour of their guest. 

If any staff member suspects that a pupil or guest has taken any alcohol or illegal substances their 

parent/ guardian will be informed and the young person(s) must be collected immediately; failure to 

do so will result in the PSNI being contacted.  

 


